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Director
Governor STABILITY-SECURITY-REWARDS ect
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July 31, 2019

The Honorable Tina Mufia Barnes
Speaker, 35" Guam Legislature
Guam Congress Building

163 Chalan Santo Papa

Hagatfia, Guam 96910

Re: Report of Remittances and Retirements for
April, May, & June 2019

Dear Speaker Muia Barnes:

In accordance with Public Law 34-116, Chapter Xll, Section 1, the Retirement Fund
(the “Fund”) reports that there were no remittances or retirements pursuant to the
aforementioned section in the months of April, May, & June 2019. This report will
be posted on the Fund’s website at www.ggrf.com.

Should you require additional information, please contact Ms. Ceria Magdalera,
General Accounting Supervisor, at 475-8931.

Sincerely,
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